
January 17, 2008

Major bridge repairs begin on Highway 63 north of
Redwater
Thorhild... 
Major bridge repairs will begin Jan. 21 on two bridges located on Highway 63 between Highways 28
and 18. The work involves lifting the bridge structures and replacing the support beams and will cost
approximately $300,000. Work will be complete March 31, weather permitting.

Motorists should expect major delays weekdays during daylight hours, and may want to use alternate
routes. Alternate highway options include Highways 831/28, Highways 55/2, and Highways 18/827.

Motorists are also asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people.
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For general information, please contact:

David Robinson
Bridge Technologist
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
780-305-2408
To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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